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Wednesday 1st November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
Find below a list of important dates and events this term.  Please retain a copy of this letter for 
your diary.  
 
 

Date Time Event Further information 

Week 
beginning 
13th 
November  

All week Friendship Week 
‘Listen Up, Respect Our Rights’ 

Whole week of learning 
about positive relationships, 
respect and children’s rights  

Thursday 
16th 
November  

2pm– 
2.45pm 

Open afternoon for Friendship 
Week 

Parents/Carer invited to join 
children in class to learn 
more about Friendship 
Week 

Friday 17th 
November  

All day CHILDREN IN NEED More information to follow. 

Monday 
27th 
November  

All day INSERVICE DAY School closed to pupils 

Thursday 
30th 
November  

7pm-9pm Dunoon Primary School Christmas 
Fayre  

Please see attached poster 
for information  

Wednesday 
6th 
December 

Lunch Christmas Lunch and Christmas 
Jumper Day 

Letters issued next week 
with more information.  
Pupils invited to wear their 
Christmas jumpers on that 
day. 

Friday 8th 
December  

 Pupil progress reports issued  

Thursday 
14th 
December 

10am Nursery to P4 Nativity  
‘Baubles’ performed in St John’s 
Church 

All parents, carers, family 
and friends invited to join us 
to watch this amazing 
performance 

Friday 15th 
December 

1pm Learning Centre Nativity Parents and Carers of 
children in our Learning 
Centre invited into school to 
watch this fantastic 
performance.   
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Wednesday 
20th 
December  

Afternoon Christmas parties  Children invited to attend 
school in their party outfits 
that day.    

Thursday 
21st 
Christmas 

2.30pm 
 

End of Term School closes at 2.30pm for 
the Christmas holiday 

Thursday 
4th January 

9am Back to school All pupils to return to school  

 
Information on school events can be found on the website. 
Copies of letters are on the website on the Parents tab. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

Brenda Reid 

 
 
  


